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20 June 2014

MESSAGE

[ extend my heartiest congratulations to the South Asian
Outlook, North America’s first e-monthly, on entering 15" year of
regular publication on July 2014. T understand that in the past 14
years, the South Asjan Outlook has been serving the readership
of all age groups and all those who are interested in the rich
cultural heritage of South Asia, its diversity, complexity and
vitality.

I take this opportunity to wish them all success in their
noble efforts to promote understanding, friendship and goodwill
among South Asian community in Canada.
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